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Subject: [EXT] Proposal Accepted-2025 ASTA Conference
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 8:04:08 AM Central Standard Time
From: Dasi Price
To: Christine Schnittka

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. 

Dear Dr. Schni,ka, 
I am pleased to inform you that your presenta:on proposal, "Save the Baby Penguins: Elementary Engineering," has
been accepted for the 2025 Alabama Science Teaching Associa:on conference. Congratula:ons! The selec:on
commi,ee was impressed by your proposed topic and approach.

Please confirm your par0cipa0on by January 17, 2025.

Your scheduled presenta:on :me is Monday, 2/24/2025, 2:00 PM-2:50 PM.
Co-presenter(s) 
Presenter check-in will begin at 7:30 am, where you will receive your room assignment.

As a reminder, if you and your co-presenter(s) have not registered for the conference yet, please do so now that your
session proposal has been accepted.

If you have any ques:ons in the mean:me, please don't hesitate to contact me.
We look forward to your presenta:on at the 2025 ASTA conference.

All the best,
Dasi Price
President-elect ASTA

Dasi Price, Ed.S.
Director of Student Experiences
 
HudsonAlpha Institute for Biotechnology
800 Hudson Way Huntsville, AL 35806
tel 256-327-5237  fax 256-327-0979

www.hudsonalpha.org

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hudsonalpha.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccgs0013%40auburn.edu%7Cebff8b41b0c44c6e334a08dd2f24259f%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638718554475988509%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZcCaJRAaX%2B4Tphhi9uJZj4x%2FABVJ24F%2B7Gj2DxZ4yDY%3D&reserved=0

